
 
FELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCH 

 
All Scripture is given by inspiration of God, and is profitable 
for doctrine, for reproof, for correction, for instruction in 
righteousness, that the man of God may be complete, 
thoroughly equipped for every good work. 

    2 Timothy 3:16-17 
 
 

FRIENDS OF THE WEEK 
 
Jeff and Lisa work for an international business school in a 
sensitive area, where Lisa teaches and Jeff helps maintain the 
computer systems.  Pray for health and safety for them and their 
children Betsy and Josiah.  Pray for good relationships with 
students, neighbors and government officials.  Ask the Lord to 
open hearts there to Himself. 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Tuesday – 9:30 AM  Women of the Cross 
Wednesday – 6:00 AM  Elders’ Meeting   
Wednesday – 7:00 PM  Prayer Meeting 
Wednesday – 8:00 PM  Adult Choir Practice 
 
 
There will be no Thursday Ladies’ Bible Study this week.  The 
regular schedule will resume Thursday, September 13. 
 
Next Sunday during the Evening Service the Ireland Team will 
report on the summer ministry in Arklow. 
 
See back of bulletin for further announcements. 
 
 
  

 
Sunday 

September 2, 2007 
 

 
Sunday Morning Prayer                                                  9:00 AM 
  
Sunday Morning Classes                                                9:30 AM 
 
Sunday Morning Worship                                            10:45 AM 
 
    Communion                                                       Rick Robinson 
 
     Message                          John Glasser 
 

Now, regarding Scripture, know this! 
2 Peter 1:20-21 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Evening Service                                                              7:00 PM 
 
    Message                                                        Steve Barthelemy 
 

Praying for What We Need 
Ephesians 3:14-21 

 



 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
Remember to get your information for the Church Directory to 
Linda Robinson.  If you have not been in the directory in the 
past, and you are attending more or less regularly, please let us 
know about you! 

 
The Adult Choir will resume practices this Wednesday evening 
after Prayer Meeting. 

 
AWANA will be starting the first Sunday in October.  Contact 
Roger Collins or Ken Bennett if you would like to help with 
AWANA this year. 
 
See Linda Rogers if you would like to help with a Good News 
Club in an elementary school, or if you would like to receive 
training from Child Evangelism Fellowship for working with 
children. 
 
For those who are interested, Phil Daniel is organizing the 2nd 
Annual FBC Golf Tournament for September 15.  See Phil 
for more information. 
 
From Pastor John –  

Occasionally interest has been expressed in some sort of 
weekday or weeknight studies.  Subjects proposed, and of 
interest to me as well, include some sort of Men’s Study, a class 
in Basic Hebrew Grammar, a class in Basic Greek Grammar.  I 
would be glad to be involved in some of these if there is 
sufficient interest.  Please let me know your desire, including 
subject and times.  Thanks. 
 
 
 


